
 

 

 

 

It’s time to register for our next School Age experience! 

2020 Winter Camp Break service dates 

 Monday, February 17th through Friday, February 21st 

 

Eligibility for the JCCC School Age Camp Program 

 Who is eligible to attend the JCCC School Age Camp program? 

o Chick-fil-A Inc regular full-time employees with children who are: 

 Five-year-old Kindergarten Attender through 12 years of age 

 Children who have not attended Kindergarten are not eligible for Camp 

 Currently enrolled five-year-olds in a Kindergarten (not Pre-K) public or private program 

Process for School-Age Registration 

 On January 18, 2020, at 10:00 am, a SignUpGenius link will be posted to the Center site 

www.brighthorizons.com/chickfila .  Please copy and paste the link in your web browser to start the signup 

process.  

o The system will allow 40 Campers.  

o This email will be sent to Center users and in Staff-wide email. 

o Please remember to sign up for EACH day you want your camper to attend. 

 At the close of the SignUpGenius, your next steps are as follows: 

o Confirmation of Registration Acceptance: 

 Confirmation of school-age camp space will be sent on January 22, 2020. 

 New Child to JCCC School Age Program. (Any child who did not attend School Age Summer, 

Thanksgiving or Christmas Camp 2019). 

 Please plan to attend orientation on January 29, 2020 or January 30, 2020 with 15 

minute appointments starting from 11:00 am to 2:00 pm, to complete registration and 

enrollment paperwork. If you are unable to attend, please reach out to us at 

camp.jccc@gmail.com. 

 Previous School Age Camp 2019 Attender 

 Complete and return the attached camp registration form 

 Update any camp forms where there is a change in history or status 

School-Age Camp Tuition Rate 

 Winter School Age Camp rates are the daily rate of $30/day.  

 Payroll Deduction to occur March 2020 

 

 

Cancellation Policy   

 Winter Camp 

o Cancellations will be accepted through Friday, January 31, 2020. 

o Payroll deductions will be processed for cancellations received after the above deadline.  

 

We look forward to serving you during the Winter break! 
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